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Mission in the 
Solomon Islands  
The Salvation Army launched in the Solomon 
Islands 11 years ago. Today, the work is flourishing.   

There are now 11 Salvation Army village churches, 
and four couples are preparing to enter The 
Salvation Army’s training college for officers! 

The first couple to head off for training in Papua 
New Guinea will be Wency and Fostina Ramo’oroa. 
Young and full of joy, Wency and Fostina love Jesus 
and long to serve him.     

Australian officers, Majors Robert and Vanessa 
Evans lead the mission in the Solomon Islands. 
They work closely with local leaders, but appointing 
corps officers would take things to the next level. 
Indigenous officers who understand the language 
and culture are key to effective mission.  

The new corps officers will need houses to live in — 
and you can help!     

This year’s Making it Happen project aims to raise 
$120,000 to build and furnish a home for corps 
officers in one of these villages. The house would 
also be a missional hub for Salvos and a space for 
service to the wider community.   

If every corps in Australia raises $450, we can make 
it happen!    

Show your support for Wency, Fostina and the 
other candidates who will share the love of Jesus 
with the people of the Solomon Islands. 

Give or start planning your fundraising event today. 

For more information, visit:  
my.salvos.org.au/making-it-happen

http://my.salvos.org.au/making-it-happen

